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Good news for 2021! With the installation of the new windows 
and the interior work pushing forward the renovation has 
been moving forward at a steady pace. The exterior of the 
building is nearing completion with structural and decorative 
updates. We are posting pictures of the progress to give those 
in the community a chance to see the work and the light at 
the end of the tunnel. The Library staff and the trustees are 
working on a reopening plan to make sure the Library is oper-
ational on day one. Due to COVID-19 restrictions, there will be 
more details to explain access and safety protocols being put 
in place. There’s a lot of work left to do, and we can’t wait to 
welcome the community into the new space! 


